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STMicroelectronics to Announce New Strategic Plan o n 
December 10, 2012 

 

Geneva – November 30, 2012  – STMicroelectronics (NYSE: STM), a global 
semiconductor leader serving customers across the spectrum of electronics 
applications, announced that it will present its new strategic plan on Monday, 
December 10, 2012 before European stock markets open.  

The press release will be available immediately after publication on the Company’s 
website at www.st.com. 

The management of STMicroelectronics will conduct a conference call on December 
10, 2012 at 9:00 a.m. Central European Time / 3:00 a.m. U.S. Eastern Time, to 
discuss the new strategic plan, followed by a Q&A session.  

A live webcast of the conference call will also be available via the Internet by 
accessing http://investors.st.com 

 
About STMicroelectronics 
ST is a global leader in the semiconductor market serving customers across the spectrum of sense 
and power technologies and multimedia convergence applications. From energy management and 
savings to trust and data security, from healthcare and wellness to smart consumer devices, in the 
home, car and office, at work and at play, ST is found everywhere microelectronics make a positive 
and innovative contribution to people's life. By getting more from technology to get more from life, ST 
stands for life.augmented. 

In 2011, the Company’s net revenues were $9.73 billion. Further information on ST can be found at 
www.st.com. 
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